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CITY OF MONROE
POLICE SERGEANT POSITION

The City of Monroe is accepting applications for the position of Police Sergeant for the
Monroe Police Department. This position will be under the direction of the Monroe Chief of Police.
Applicants must have prior supervisory experience, excellent leadership and organizational skills to be
considered for the position. Applications are available at City Hall, 206 W Sherman Street, Monroe,
lowa. Applications are due at City Hall by 4:30 p.m. on July 7, 2023. Please contact Monroe Police
Chief, Nicholas Chambers at 641-259-2311 for questions concerning this position. The City of Monroe
is an Equal Opportunity Employer.



